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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WATER METER READINGS 
 
 
 

Croydon Shire Council Staff will be reading water meters on 
Tuesday 3 January and Wednesday 4 January 2023. 
 
Please ensure that your water meter is accessible during this 
time. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding access to your water meter 
during this time, please contact Council’s Water and Town 
Maintenance Supervisor, Andrew Healey on 0418 953 684. 
 
 
 
 
 

Jacqui Cresswell 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
19 December 2022 
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